
December 22, 2021 

Applications for the Suuri Fellowship Program 2022 
 

 
We will restart receiving applications for the Suuri Fellowship Program 2022 in January 

2022, though the application period (Wednesday, December 1, 2021 to Friday, December 
17, 2021) is already over. This is due to the review of the application guidelines, which 
will take place during the end of December and the beginning of January. 
Once the new application guidelines are ready in January, we will post them in our 

website and announce the new application schedule.  
To apply, please email us your name and degree program and we will individually inform 

you of the application procedures. Those who have already applied or sent us an inquiry 
do not need to email us again. We will contact them once the new guidelines are available.   

 Applications should be sent to <suuri-f-appl@un.tsukuba.ac.jp> 

Inquiries should be sent to <suuri-f-qa@un.tsukuba.ac.jp> 

Selected applicants for the August and February periods will be announced at the same 
time on Monday, March 15, 2022 as scheduled. 
 
 

Masahiro Sasaki 
Dean of Degree Programs in Pure and Applied Sciences 
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